

4/18/24
Good morning Broad Street families,
Attached you will find a flyer for PTO's Car Wash Fundraiser. This event will be held on April 28th  at the Gibbstown Fire Department. All proceeds will benefit the teachers and students of Gibbstown. Further information can be found on the flyer. Below is a link to the sign up genius for students to volunteer. Gibbstown PTO: PTO Car Wash (signupgenius.com)
Thank you in advance to everyone that participates in the car wash! 

